










June 2021

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

			With the announcement last night that the restrictions are staying in place for another 4 weeks we have had to make the decision to change key events such as sports day for this academic year to make sure that we are keeping everyone as safe as possible and staying within the guidelines. 

We know how much the children and the parents look forward to such events and we don’t want the children to miss out completely as physical activity and sports is one of our key priorities. With this is mind sports day will no longer be on Thursday 15th July instead it will be taking place the week commencing 28th June. 

Children will still be taking part in sports day throughout the week in their classes competing against each other in races but sadly due to the restriction’s parents will not be able to watch. Children will be celebrated of their sports day achievements in a special assembly with the whole school at the end of the week to still keep the event a whole school event.

We would like to thank you for your support and patience through what has been a difficult year. 

Kind Regards, 


Dr N Capstick
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